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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… From the office… 

 

Monday, 18th July 
School Sports Day – Parents & Carers welcome.   

Tuesday, 19th July 
Guitar Assembly at 2.30pm.  Guitar parents 
please look out for a letter from Mr Corey. 

Wednesday, 20th – Friday 22nd July 
Transition Days for all Children. 
 

Friday, 22nd July 
PTA Non Uniform Day – donations to the PTA 
during morning drop-off. Any donations 
welcome in the collection pot. 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic Lunch – sign up required as 
per previous communication yesterday. 

End of Term… Have a wonderful summer break! 

 

Lost Property will be placed outside the school 

gates after school on Monday & Tuesday next 

week.  Any Lost Property not claimed, will be 

disposed of after Tuesday.   

 

Pre-Loved School Uniform Sale on Wednesday, 

20th July after school.  See attached poster. 

 

Thank you 

We are rushing towards the end of term and are very busy with events and activities, along with organisation and 
preparation for the new academic year in September. This week, we were delighted to see parents, carers and family 
members in school for our piano concert on Tuesday. Twenty-six children all performed brilliantly and can be very 
proud of themselves. The recording of the concert is now available within Google Classroom, via your child’s account. 
On Wednesday and Thursday afternoon, we held Open Classrooms. We were once again very pleased with the 
engagement of our community and pleased to share the work that has been achieved across the school this term. 

On Thursday, we welcomed Xtreme Events into school to support our Year 6 Leaver’s BBQ event. This appeared to be 
hugely enjoyable for all of the children and supporting adults and we are incredibly grateful to the PTA for providing this 
opportunity, along with sausages and burgers for the BBQ. Thank you so much! They were delicious! A special mention 
here to Mr Kemp and Mrs Masangcay who led the cooking and ensured everyone was fed. Well done to all! 

Next week there is a lot happening!  Sadly, Sports Day is very likely to be cancelled on Monday. As I write this, the 
forecasted temperature is 38°C, which will mean we cannot go ahead.   However, if it does go ahead, please remember 
plain white t-shirts as per school uniform and no football shirts.  As promised, we will still email you on Sunday if Sports 
Day is cancelled. Thank you.  

On Tuesday, Year 6 parents/carers are invited in for our Leavers’ Assembly at 9.30am. This will be the last day at FHPS 
for (most of) our Year 6 pupils. After this, on Wednesday and Thursday, children will spend time with their new teachers 
and classes for next year.  

On the last day of term, it will be a picnic lunch outside and we invite children to wear non-uniform for the day. We are 
doing this to raise funds for the PTA and will be collecting cash donations – whatever you can give gratefully received – 
at morning drop-off. 

 

Best wishes for a great weekend! Stay cool!  Richard Martin. 

@fenhilp 

 

 


